
 

   24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

The Great Pumpkin Night Free Event is scheduled for Friday, 

October 13, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. A quorum of the Council may 

be present. The event will be held at the SeaTac Community 
Center, 13735 24th Ave. South, SeaTac, WA  98168. See the 

City’s website for additional information:  

https://www.seatacwa.gov/government/city-
departments/parks-community-programs-services/special-

events/the-great-pumpkin-night 
 

********************************************************* 

This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 
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